
Christian Service 
Provincetown Methodist Rev. Gilman L. Lane, pastor of the fire department and its rescue 

Provincetown Methodist Church for squad, and as present chairman Of 
the past 10 years, confirmed the the cemetery Commission. Mrs. 
fact that he will be transferred to Lane has served as a teacher and 
another parish, with final action to principal of the Veterans Memorial 
be taken during the district confer- School, and their daughter, Judith, 
ence in New London, Corn., on after graduating last year from 
June 19. The change has been Provincetown High School, is now 
agreed upon by Bishop James attending the Deaconess School of 

tendent G. Homer Ginns of Middle- 
boro, who first made the announce- 
ment of the impending change at 
?he church’s annual meeting last 
week. Rev. Lane emphasized that 
the change was being made at his 
own request. As ministers who are 
transferred usually serve one more 
Sunday in their old parish, it would 
seem more than likely that Rev. 
Lane’s final Sunday morning serv- 
ice as pastor will be June 26. His 
replacement will probably not be 
known until the ministerial changes 
are announced at the conference. 

Rev. Arthur O. Dewey, and in his 
tenure as minister has seen the old 

Mathews, and by District Superin- Nursing 

Rev. Lane came here to replace 

You Are Cordially Invited To Attend The 

BUFFET SUPPERS 

PROVINCETOWN METHODIST CHURCH 
EVERY THURSDAY EVENING 

from 5:30 to 7:30 P. M. 

All Tickets On Sale At The Door 


